
Security Water District  

Dear Security Water and Sanitation District Customer:

Security Water District is pleased to inform you that we are continuing to supply all of our customers with 100 percent surface  
water, free of Perfluorinated Chemicals (PFCs). This water is transported from Pueblo Reservoir and does not contain PFCs. All of 
Security Water District’s groundwater wells continue to be shut down. Tap water is safe to drink and use and there is no need to 
purchase bottled water. 

After being informed that our groundwater wells were impacted 
from PFCs last winter, Security Water developed a comprehensive 
plan to ensure we could deliver water to you that continued to 
meet all federal and state regulations and was PFC free. That 
plan included voluntary watering restrictions during the summer 
months and purchasing additional surface water from Colorado 
Springs Utilities. We also installed new infrastructure that allow us 
to pipe surface water more readily to all our customers. Our Board 
of Directors also approved additional infrastructure that will allow 
us to transport even more treated surface water from Colorado 
Springs Utilities. The installation of these pipes will be completed 
this spring.  

Since surface water is more expensive than groundwater, we are still looking to the Air Force to advance their plans to treat the 
groundwater for PFCs. It will be important for our long-term water supply and to manage our water rates that we are able to use our 
groundwater wells again. We are working hard to advocate for the restoration of our groundwater supply.  

We appreciate your ongoing patience with this matter.  

Please see details on the reverse side.

Customer Update March 2017
Voluntary Outdoor Watering Restrictions Start April 1

Your invitation to the next class in our Sustainable Landscape Series as our guest

Making Water Wise Changes
...when you have little change to spare

Spend a little time with us and come away with a wealth of easy to apply ideas and resources
proven to reduce your landscape’s thirst and improve its health and curb appeal. Learn how to tune up

your irrigation system, enrich your soils and transform your landscape into an attractive water wise design,
with the spare change, time and talents you have available.

Reservations Are Required By March 29, 2017  (See Instructions on Reverse Side)
Attendees will have a chance to win a free 1 hour home landscape or irrigation consultation!

Please detach, fill out reverse side and return to Security Water & Sanitation District Offices
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Making Water Wise Changes...when you have little change to spare

Fill out the form below and mail, email or return it to us in person...
— OR — 

Reserve your seat using the online link above no later than March 29, 2017

Security Water & Sanitation District Offices
Wednesday April 5th at 6:00—8:00pm (Incl Light Dinner)

231 Security Blvd, Security, CO 80911
719 392 3475 / info@securitywsd.com 

Online Registration: HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/HUXYSNK

Name Address

Phone Email

Please detach, fill out and return to Security Water & Sanitation District Offices

•  �Starting April 1 and extending to October 1, 2017, we are enacting voluntary outdoor watering 
restrictions. We are asking customers to limit outdoor water to three times per week or less. 

•  �Water during the cooler times of the day – do not water your lawn between 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. 
Avoid overwatering.

•  �Homes/businesses with addresses ending in even numbers may water on Monday, Wednesday  
and Saturdays. 

•  �Homes/businesses with addresses ending in odd numbers may water on Tuesday, Thursday  
and Sunday. 

•  �All customers should avoid watering on Fridays.

MON TUES WED thur FRI SAT SUN
EVEN ODD EVEN ODD NO WATERING EVEN ODD

Security Water VOLUNTARY Outdoor Watering Restrictions

In order to continue to deliver PFC free water, we are asking our 
customers to limit their water use again this summer. 

While these rules are voluntary, it will be critical that all customers 
cooperate to ensure we have adequate water to meet our high  
water demand months.

Learn how to limit outdoor watering and maintain an attractive 
landscape. You can register for a free upcoming class by completing 
the form at the bottom of the page.                                                 


